ANNUAL MEETING

The Society’s Annual Meeting was held at the
Museum on 2 May, 1936, Major Coningsby Disraeli
being in the chair. There was a large attendance
owing to the fact that the fine gift of Bucks lace,
bobbing, and parchments, formerly belonging to the late
Miss Burrowes, of Maids Moreton, and presented to
the Museum by her executor,—was on view, and a short
address on lace was delivered by Miss Channer. The
bobbing display great variety, from the simplest ones
made of wood or bone, to the elaborate ones inlaid with
pewter, or those carved with a smaller bobbin inserted,
whilst some are made of brass or copper, and one rare
example is of glass.

The recent extension of space for exhibition will
enable a permanent display to be made of articles so
closely associated with the county in the past, and
members appreciated the handsome addition to the
Society’s possessions, and the admirable way in which
it was displayed by the Curator,



